
Oak Tree Trust

Ian Robertson

87, Belvidere Road

Walsall

WS1 3AU

Friday 8th April 2022

Dear Sir,

We currently redistribute surplus food to needy families
to a large number of deserving cases through Walsall 
Borough via weekly collections from your store.

As we approach Easter, we wonder if you are able to 
donate any Easter eggs for distribution to such families.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Kind regards

Ian Robertson

I.C.Robertson

Chair Oak tree Trust


